

Meridian Elementary School

Principal Newsletter

November 17, 2023

Thanksgiving.....

- As we enter the Thanksgiving holiday, I want to thank you for partnering with us to educate your children. If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school office or email me at guebertl@meridianhawks.net. Have a wonderful month and Thanksgiving holiday!
- With cold weather approaching, be sure and send coats, hats and gloves to school. Students will be going outside for recess. If your child needs a warm coat or a hat and gloves, please contact the office.
- We have lots of hats, sweatshirts, gloves, coats, etc. in lost and found. If your child is missing anything, please have them check out our lost and found area.
- PTO will hold their next meeting on January 17 $^{\rm th}$ @ 6pm in the MES cafeteria.
- Box Tops for Education are you looking for a quick and easy way to support our school? You can buy participating products and use the Box Top app to scan your receipts to earn money for our school.

Dates to Remember...

Nov. 17 – 2nd quarter Midterm

Nov. 21 - 1:50 dismissal

Nov. 22-24 - No school

Nov. 30 - Class Yearbook pictures

Dec. 6 – 3rd-5th Christmas Concert @

6:30pm at MHS gym in Macon

Dec. $21 - \text{end of } 2^{\text{nd}} \text{ quarter} - 1:50$

dismissal

Dec. 22- Jan. 5 – Christmas Break

Jan. 8 – students return

November Students of the Month

Congratulations!! These students were selected for being kind, being safe, being respectful, and being responsible. Kindergarten - Maddox Head, Aspen McGuire, Addison Chappel, Madelyn Johnson

1st - Morgan Helfer, Mitchell Helfer, Shyann Taapken, Mallory Shingleton, 2nd - Archer Brown, Gabe Sims, Zola Murray, Ellis Luka

3rd - Kayden Renfro, Brooklyn Bardfield, Dixie Major, Noah Keller

4th- Elizabeth Noland, Noe' Espiritu Moody, Kate Stickney

5th - Ethan Perry, Natalie Van Scyoc, McKenna Johnson

Car Pick Up Information

In the event of inclement weather (rain, snow, ice, extreme cold) we will not bring students outside. You will need to walk up to the north doors and we will bring your child to you. Please be patient with the process as we implement it and pick up may take a bit longer when we have to do it this way. We appreciate your help with our new end of the day pick up process.

TeacherEase Parent Portal

I encourage you to use TeacherEase and the parent app. They are a great tool that allows you to see your child's grades and school information. There is a link to the site on our school web page. If you need assistance with accessing your account, please give us a call. If any of your contact information has changed, please notify the office.

Mrs. Lori Guebert, Principal guebertl@meridianhawks.net

www.meridianhawks.net